Dear Second Grade Families.

Welcome to second grade! I am really looking forward to being your child's teacher in September at St. Rose of Lima Academy.

Second grade is such an exciting time for your children. They will learn new skills, renew old friendships, make new friends and experience many new learning adventures. The children will learn to work cooperatively and appreciate how each member of our team is valuable and unique and has something to contribute. Your children will build confidence, self-esteem and independence. As a class, we will support each other and celebrate our individual strengths and differences. Above all, they will embark on their individual faith journeys as they prepare to receive the Sacraments of Reconciliation and First Eucharist.

I believe that a positive home/school connection is absolutely necessary for maximum school success. I will communicate with you throughout the year. I encourage you to contact me if you have any concerns or questions at any time.

I can't wait to meet everyone on the first day of school. Please know that your children's success is very important to me and I am looking forward to a great year working with them! I have included a supply list for your review. Please send in supplies the first week of school if possible. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and support.

I hope everyone will enjoy a wonderful summer!

Fondly,

Mrs. Carangelo

